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A regular meeting of the Board of Trustees (the “Board” or “BoT”) of the Mott Hall Charter School (the “MHCS”) was held on the above date beginning at 5:35 p.m. local time pursuant to notice duly given. 

Attendance
· The following Trustees were present virtually: Natalie Thompson,  Sandra Lugo, Jason Caldwell, Sarah Calderon, Karen Bhatia
· Board members absent:  Roberto Rodriguez 
· The following school staff members participated virtually: Connie Lobdell, Executive Director; Suzanne Trice, Director of Operations
· Other:  Bob Lesser was present virtually

Call to order, Public Comment and Board Discussion
· After noting that a quorum was present, the meeting was called to order

Discussion														
· Ms. Lobdell updated the Board on the “state of the school”  based on the March 16th School Closure due to COVID19.  The Board was updated on the pre-closing planning and the NYC DOE and State closure announcement.  The Educational Continuity Plan required by GOV202.4 to support remote learning was discussed in detail.  
· Ms. Lobdell noted that state testing has been suspended for the year and updated the Board on running the Lottery as planned on April 2, 2020.
· Ms. Trice was asked to send a link to David Frank interview and a copy of the Continuity Plan to the Board. Ms. Trice walked the Board through the Accountability Dashboard, Financial Statements, current budget information and school events prior to the closure. 
· The Board discussed student needs and how the Board can financially  support our student population that is in need, Ms. Trice was asked to update the website with a COVID 19 Family Drive in addition to the Annual Appeal Campaign.	
· The Board unanimously voted on changing/updating the following Chase banking procedures:
· remove Bob Lesser as check signer and contact
· confirm Connie Lobdell, Principal and Executive Director,  as check signer and contact
· confirm Natalie Thompson, Board President,  as check signer and contact
· add Suzanne Trice, Director of Operations, as check signer and contact.

Committee and Task Force Updates
· The Executive Committee updated the Board on Board recruitment efforts
· The Board was updated on the status of Compensation Policy which will be presented at the April Board meeting
							
Board Motions and Approvals
1. The Board reviewed and unanimously approved the February, 2020 meeting minutes.
Adjournment
There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,
Natalie Thompson, Chair
APPROVED: 
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